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1 August 2022 

Dear Huw, 

Legislative Consent Memorandum: The Procurement Bill 

At its meeting held on 14 July 2022, the Public Accounts and Public Administration Committee 
considered its approach to scrutiny of the Legislative Consent Memorandum (LCM): The Procurement 
Bill. As you will be aware the Committee agreed to write jointly with the Legislation, Justice and 
Constitution Committee to the Minister for Finance and Local Government raising a number of 
queries about the LCM. 

The Committee has also invited the Minister to discuss these queries further as part of an oral 
evidence session scheduled between 10am – 11am on Wednesday 21 September 2022. I am pleased 
to invite all Members of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee to attend the session and 
would be grateful if you could confirm via the Clerks if you and other Members of your Committee 
will be able to attend. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mark Isherwood MS 
Committee Chair 
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